NOTICE FOR PARENTS OF CHILDREN WITH IMPAIRMENTS
in the Menasha Joint School District

The Menasha Joint School District provides a wide variety of programs and services for children with
disabilities. Services/programs have been provided in pre-kindergarten through twelfth grade for
students with intellectual, specific learning, emotional behavioral, speech/language, physical, hearing
and vision disabilities as well as autism, traumatic brain injury, and other health impairments.

While these programs are supported by local tax dollars, the District does receive some monies each
year through the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act and Preschool Entitlement funds. Some of
the programs/services funded under this act are:

Educational and consultation services of: School Psychologist, Speech/Language Pathologist,
Occupational Therapist, Physical Therapist, Early Childhood Specialist, Vision Impaired Specialist,
Hearing Impaired Specialist; staff development; and transportation for special education students.

The Menasha Joint School District will be submitting its grant proposals to the Department of Public
Instruction this summer for the 2023/2024 school year.

Please submit any recommendations or comments regarding these grant proposals to:

Marcena M. Thiry

Director of Special Services
Menasha Joint School District
P.O. Box 360

Menasha WI 54952-0360



